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December 10, 1975

To: Tom Hillman
From: Len Ramp

Subject: Peavine (Red Cap claims) = Nickel Project

Sampling this property has thus far foiled to turn up interesting

values. The last sample | took there (from 4 to 8 feet deep) assayed .45%
Ni, and is the highest obtained thus far. An attempt should probably be made
to get some deeper samples in the area. We had a power auger on the property
in about 1970 but thelr assay results and drilling success were very discouraging
too,

| am sending this for your information only and don't believe there is
reason to fill out an M,A .S, record on It at this time.

If | om able to get further information thot looks of all encouraging, 'l

let you know,



